
St Mary’s Speen Pew News 9/ 2021 
Dear friends,      

 
1) ST MARY’S ONLINE SERVICE THIS SUNDAY AT 10AM 

This is a Zoom meeting led by Joy  
 

Topic: Service of the Word at Speen 
Time: Feb 21, 2021 10:00 AM London 

  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81261731411?pwd=N3dnYVBUbGVlb2x1dERyT21YQlFuQT09 
  

Meeting ID: 812 6173 1411 
Passcode: 284818 

Sabbath Sustenance vgv 
 

2) ST NIC’S ONLINE SERVICE THIS SUNDAY AT 10AM 
If you would like to watch this service click on the blue line below  
https://youtu.be/I4vqcqzPZaw 

  
 

3) ST MARY’S ONLINE SERVICEs 
3 Sunday 28th February 10am Morning Service online. 

This planned with the hope that we might be back in the building for public worship in March.  
 Sabbath Sustenance will continue as usual for those who cannot join us on Zoom. 

Those of us that were able to get together for worship last Sunday by Zoom, really appreciated 
the opportunity and would like to encourage others to join us. 

 
4) LENT BOOK RECOMMENDATION from Ruth Tibbetts. 

Ruth has suggested some might like to read this one: “The Nail” by Stephen Cottrell who was  
our Bishop of Reading but is now the Archbishop of York.   “In The Nail, key witnesses 
describe Christ’s crucifixion from their points of view.  Each character considers the part he 
or she played in hammering the nails into Jesus. We learn how the Roman centurion was 
just following orders,  and that Pontius Pilot merely obeyed the wishes of the majority. By 
vividly expanding these stories and others,  Stephen Cottrell invites us to ask ourselves if 
we would have behaved any differently in those situations”.   

I am sure if you ring Steve at the Shoemaker’s bookshop, he would be delighted to take your 
order on 01635 37836 or email at office@christophershoemaker.org.uk.  It’s around £7 on 
Amazon but I don’t know how much Steve would charge. But it would be good to give the 
bookshop your custom where possible 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81261731411?pwd=N3dnYVBUbGVlb2x1dERyT21YQlFuQT09
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FI4vqcqzPZaw&data=04%7C01%7C%7C19e25194d003476a5e8108d8d3583c1c%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637491723202688523%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=U9s2bkrmteoOTtmbH%2BUsIZL9vhkxbwwk2sN7AJOqkQc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:office@christophershoemaker.org.uk


5) Did anyone else see this curious phenomenon?  There was some at Greenham Common 
and some by Snelsmore Common. 

6)  
 

 
Love Mavis. 01635 43120 

 


